
ASHFIELD DISTRICT COUNCIL 

ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT (ENGLAND) 

REGULATIONS 2015, REGULATIONS 10 & 16 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2016/17 

COMPLETION OF AUDIT 
 

Notice is hereby given that Mr John Cornett of KPMG LLP has concluded the 

audit of the accounts of Ashfield District Council for the financial year 2016/17. 

An unqualified audit opinion has been provided on the accounts. 

Notice is also given that the Statement of Accounts for the financial year 

2016/17 and the Auditor’s Report thereon are available for inspection by any 

local government elector within the District between the hours of 9am and 

4.30pm on any weekday from the Financial Management section, Corporate 

Finance Manager, Council Offices, Urban Road, Kirkby-in-Ashfield, Nottingham, 

NG17 8DA (telephone 01623 457202). 

Any such elector may make copies of the Statement or extracts from them 

without payment. Alternatively the Statement of Accounts is available on the 

Council’s internet site at www.ashfield.gov.uk in the “Spending” section of the 

“Your Council/Public Data” tab. 

 

R Mitchell 

Chief Executive 

Dated: 30th September 2017 
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